
If you would like to join the session, please let us know 
what you would like to talk about by emailing
sarah.smith@creativesupport.co.uk or call

0161 236 0829 and ask to speak to Sarah Smith.

Please join us on Zoom:

Wednesday 14th September
2pm-2:45pm

Creative Voices is a national service user forum - join 
us for our first meeting. The forum is about the 
organisation listening to you about your ideas 
and thoughts for Creative Support. We hope 

to welcome more involvement in our 
wonderful 30 year old company. 

Have your say on the things that  
matter to you at Creative Support


